
 
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

 

January 17, 2011 
 

Maryland Provider Relations Staffing Update 
 

 

We are pleased to announce your new contacts for ValueOptions Maryland Provider 

Relations. As made aware previously, Nancy Calvert, PR Director and Scotteana Jones, 

PR representative, are no longer with ValueOptions
®
.  

 

Karl Steinkraus is the new Director of Provider Relations for Maryland and Kaleb 

Berhe is the new Provider Relations representative. Below is a listing of our Maryland 

service center provider relations staff and their contact information.  

 

Karl Steinkraus Director, Provider 

Relations 

karl.steinkraus@valueoptions.com  (410) 691-4014 

Donna Shipp Provider 

RelationsTrainer 

donna.shipp@valueoptions.com  (410) 691-4016 

Kaleb Berhe PR Rep kaleb.berhe@valueoptions.com (410) 691-4015 

 

Reminder: Ask a question: marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com  


